
                                                                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                     27th June 2007 

 

                    Dear Mr. McCully, 
  
                                       The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for the information you 
                    have sent on the late Marjorie Lawrence, CBE, the centenary of whose birth was 
                    commemorated on 17th February. 
  
                                       Her Majesty thought it kind of you to enclose extracts from Miss 
                    Lawrence's autobiography, and was pleased to be reminded of her visit to 
                    Buckingham Palace all those years ago. 
  
                                       The Queen was interested to hear about the Marjorie Lawrence 
                    Centennial Celebration, and I am to thank you once again. 
  
  
  
  
                                                                                                                            Yours sincerely, 
  

                                                                                                          

  
                                                                                                                           Lady-In-Waiting 
  
  
  
  
  
                      Mr. J. McCully 
  

 
 




